
M NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MINERALS 
W & NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT 

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION 
2040 Sou th Pacheco S t ree t 
Santa Fe, New Mex ico 87509 
(SOS)827-7131 

August 20,1998 

Richard L. Alvidrez, Esq. 
Kelleher & McLeod, P.A. 
P.O. Drawer AA 
Albuquerque, NM 87103 

Attorneys for PNM 

William F. Carr, Esq. 
Campbell, Carr, Berge & Sheridan, P.A. 
P.O. Box 2208 
Santa Fe, NM 87504-2208 

Attorneys for Burlington Resources 

RE: Case No. 12033—Application of PNM for review of the cleanup actions required by OCD 
letter dated March 13,1998 

Dear Messrs. Alvidrez and Carr: 

The Request for Continuance filed by Burlington on August 13,1998 was granted on August 17, 
1998 with the hearing continued to October 22,1998. 

PNM's request for a stay of the actions required in the OCD letter of March 13, 1998 is denied. 
In addition, Bill Olson will be sending PNM a letter in the near future setting forth the 
investigation actions PNM is to perform (if it has not already done so) to determine the extent of 
the contamination as well as any needed remedial action. Please feel free to call Bill at 827-7154 
if you have any questions. 

If-you have any other questions, please feel free to call me at 827-8156. 

Division Attorney 

c: Bill Olson, OCD Environmental Bureau 
David Catanach, OCD Hearing Examiner 


